
 
 
April 29, 2020 
 
 
Pharmachem Labs a Division of Ashland 
95 Prince St 
Paterson, NJ 07501 
 
Dear Habitat Supporter, 

 
Paterson Habitat for Humanity thanks you for your in-kind 

contribution of: 
 

5 gallons of Hand Sanitizer 
 

 Thank you for your partnership with Habitat for Humanity in 
providing homes for hard-working families in Paterson. This donation may 
be listed in our next newsletter unless you contact us with instructions for 
this gift to be kept anonymous. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Scott Millard 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 

NO GOODS OR SERVICES WERE PROVIDED BY PATERSON HABITAT FOR HUMANITY IN  
CONSIDERATION, IN WHOLE OR PART, FOR THE GIFT.
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